
Town Planning Committee

Thursday 3 October 2013

Routine Correspondence

The Committee’s comments, if any, are sought in respect of the undernoted 
matters – copies of which will be available at the meeting for perusal: 

Roads Service

 Notification of the proposed introduction of taxi ranks at Botanic Avenue 
and High Street 

The Committee will be advised of any additional information received at the 
meeting.


